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Federal Competition Authority requests 
review of antitrust decision 

 
 

• Austrian Federal Competition Authority (BWB) requests 

review of antitrust decision issued against STRABAG 

Vienna, 28 July 2022        On 21 October 2021, the Vienna Higher 

Regional Court (OLG), sitting as the Cartel Court, issued a final 

decision in the antitrust proceedings against STRABAG AG and F. 

Lang u. K. Menhofer Baugesellschaft m.b.H & Co. KG. The Federal 

Competition Authority is now requesting a review of this decision. 

The Management Board considers the request to be without merit, as 

STRABAG cooperated fully and continuously with the Federal 

Competition Authority under a leniency agreement. STRABAG’s 

cooperation contributed significantly to the investigation, and it was the 

first company to end the antitrust proceedings against it with a final 

decision. Moreover, STRABAG moved to enhance its compliance 

system in response to the matter and implemented a novel monitoring 

system.  

STRABAG SE is a European-based technology partner for construction services, a 

leader in innovation and financial strength. Our services span all areas of the 

construction industry and cover the entire construction value chain. We create added 

value for our clients by our specialised entities integrating the most diverse services 

and assuming responsibility for them. We bring together people, materials and 

machinery at the right place and at the right time in order to realise even complex 

construction projects – on schedule, of the highest quality and at the best price. The 

hard work and dedication of our approximately 74,000 employees allow us to 

generate an annual output volume of around € 16 billion. At the same time, a dense 

network of numerous subsidiaries in many European countries and on other 

continents is helping to expand our area of operation far beyond the borders of 

Austria and Germany. More information is available at www.strabag.com. 
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